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Garden club msenﬁs check to Tin Mountain
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On Sept. 16, at its first annual meeting for the 2019-20 season, Laurie McAleer, president of
The Mountain Garden Club (left) presented a check for $1,000 to Lori Jean Kinsey, executive
director of Tin Mountain Conservation Center. Each year, the opening meeting of the garden
club is held at Tin Mountain. Garden club members praised Kinsey for Tin Mountain's com-
mitment to environmental studies. (COURTESY PHOTO)




